Marty Peters Director of Athletics

Don Elser Assistant Coach

ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT

St. Benedict's College Atchison, Kansas

Rev. Michael Carroll, O.S.B. Faculty Representative

James Tracy Senior Manager

Feb. 29, 1940

Dr. Forrest Allen Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Just a line to thank you for the officiating work that you gave me this past season. I hope that I may be of some service to you next season.

I ho e that you will be able to be with us on the night of April 9, for our banquet. We surely would enjoy having you here. I wish you would let me know at your earliest convenience what your plans are;

I hope that you beat M.U. Friday. I will be pulling for you. Good luck and regards to the boys.

Sincerely yours,

Don Elser

Athletic Director